On Monday, May 13, child care advocates across the state and nation will join together to highlight the importance of early care and education on A Day Without Child Care. We are joining in that effort and want to encourage you to tell your story in our community and with state Legislators. 

 It is our honor to serve your children and your family, but … 

 Imagine if this program wasn’t open. 

 How would you be affected? 

 That is the story we hope you’ll consider telling in connection with this national day of advocacy. 

 In the coming weeks, you’ll notice resources at the front table to assist you with this, including a quick way to scan a code and send a letter to Legislators in two minutes or less. We also have some starting language for you to use if you’d like to send a letter to the editor to a local newspaper to highlight the importance of child care. Ask us for more information – we’re happy to help. 

 If you have any questions, please let us know. For more information on child care advocacy and A Day Without Child Care, we encourage you to visit Wisconsin Early Childhood Association’s website at: https://wisconsinearlychildhood.org/upcoming-events/   


Sincerely, 
XXXXXXX 
XXXXXXX
